
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

BEFORE THE BOARD OF APPEALS 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held before the City of Olney Board of 

Appeals at 7:00 p.m. on Monday, November 3, 2014, in the Council Chambers of Olney City 

Hall, 300 S. Whittle Avenue, Olney, Illinois 62450, at which time and place the Board will hear 

and consider the following request: 

 

Tony Wells has submitted a Request for Variation for the property located at 707 S. Richland 

Street, Olney, Illinois, Property Index Number 11-03-201-802.  The petitioner requests a 

variance in the requirements in Title 17 (Zoning) of the City of Olney Municipal Code regarding 

private garages as accessory buildings.  The granting of the requested variance will allow the 

petitioner to build a personal storage garage without a residence on the property.     

 

Persons wishing to express approval or objection to the request may appear at said hearing and 

be heard thereon.  Written comments favoring or objecting to the request will be received in the 

Office of the City Clerk, 300 S. Whittle Avenue, Olney, Illinois 62450, prior to the hearing. 

 

 

Cindy L. Harlan 

Deputy City Clerk 


